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Dear Liz 

 

New Hospital Programme at Torbay and South Devon NHS Foundation Trust 
 

Your letter and corresponding power point was electronically circulated to the Members of the 

Health and Wellbeing Board.  I, on behalf of the Health and Wellbeing Board, am delighted to 

convey the Boards support for the New Hospital Programme at Torbay and South Devon NHS 

Foundation Trust. 

 

I look forward to hearing more about the programme at the briefing on 13 August. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Councillor Jackie Stockman 

Chair of the Health and Wellbeing Board 


